PROPOSED DOG EXERCISING AREA
AND NEW VILLAGE GREEN
IN WORTWELL

Please come and have your say.

As part of the South Norfolk Village Cluster Housing
Proposal the Bond family are offering an area on the
west end side of the Mill Hill as a safe and secure
area for dog oxerclsing and general amenity.

m“d“bmmudlhrﬂn people of
Wortwell to decide!

and consultation of the
Acmmﬂ:‘n plans

on Saturday 17th July 1.30pm - s.npm
Contact Richard on esbondandson@btconnect.com




